
 
 

 

          Thursday 16th November 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

I just wanted to write to inform you that next Thursday 23rd November, the Year 7 students will be having their first 

school photographs taken. As a result, the students will arrive slightly later to the UTC on this morning. Details of 

how to purchase these pictures and the proofs will be given to the students in the next few weeks. 

 

In addition to this, from Monday 27th November, we will be offering a breakfast club to the Year 7 students at Scalby. 

When they arrive at the main site, they will be able to purchase warm breakfast items such as bagels, toast and 

cheese on toast. They will need to have money on their Parent Pay account, this can be done online or students can 

top up their accounts with cash using the payment machines in school.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

Mrs Adderley  

 

Assistant Headteacher- Teaching and Learning  


